
SAVE THIS FLYING SITE!!!!  We have lost two other 
flying sites at the Salton Sea already.  Please do your part to 
keep this site open. We must self police..

The sheriff came by with several warnings today:

1.  Do Not fly over any of the trailers or houses.  This would 
be a violation of FAR103 as you know.  Make your approach 
well away from of people, houses, vehicles.

2.  Do not chase or even appear to disturb wildlife.  If birds 
start to fly while you are nearby, turn 90 degrees away from 
them, so it is obvious you are not disturbing them.  If you 
disturb wildlife you could receive a $400 ticket.

3.  Keep your Touch and Go's to remote areas, where you will 
not be perceived as bothering wildlife or people.

4.  Be very respectful of the bocci ball court.  Do not buzz 
them and if you are driving by slow down.

If you see another pilot violating any of the above, please talk 
to them and make sure they understand.  If any pilot doesn't 
agree to follow these rules, we may need to decide as a group 
that they are no longer welcome at the Gathering.


